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Admissions Policy 

This policy will, in general follow the criteria set for Surrey County Community Schools. 
 
We aim to make the Pre-school accessible to children from the local community without any 
prejudice or discrimination and applying equal opportunity at all times. 
 
Parents who would like their Child to attend Pre-school can register their interest with the Pre-
school manager at any time. 
 
Children have the opportunity to start Pre-school six months before their third birthday depending 
on spaces available. 
 
The admission criteria are as follows: 
 

• Proximity to the Pre-school as defined by a straight line. 

• Siblings (of children who are attending Pre-school at the time of younger child’s entry). 

• Exceptional circumstances 

• SEND under the Children and Families Act 2014 we will endeavour to admit a child if their 
EHCP names the Pre-school. 

• Surrey CC has updated its policies regarding children of teachers and therefore we will 
consider accepting children of teachers under our criteria. 
 

 
Priority will be given to children who want to increase their number of sessions. 
 
Priority will be given to children already three or rising three who meet the other criteria. 
 
These criteria will be applied to applicants for all three entry dates i.e. the beginning of every term. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


